
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear students,  

Hello! Bonjour! ¡Hola! Welcome to George Salter  My name is Miss Lochan and if you haven’t 

already guessed I am a languages teacher here. I am also new to the school this year so it is 

a pleasure to be starting my journey with you all too!  

I am excited to meet you all in September and hope to see some of you on the taster days. I 

know it can be quite a nervous time for some of you, but, I know once you get here you will 

really enjoy your time here as everyone is so friendly and welcoming.   

As your form tutor my role is to make sure that your everyday life at school is enjoyable, and 

to help and guide you from when you first start in September all the way throughout your 

school journey. I will always be there to help you whenever you need it. When you have any 

worries or doubts I will be the first point of contact for you to come to.  

As a languages teacher, I love learning about new cultures and different languages here at 

George Salter we have over 50 different cultures which is incredible. When you start you 

will learn French which includes learning all about the culture and festivities in French 

speaking countries. In the past we have had cake baking competitions where students have 

baked cakes and decorated them as different flags. We also have a culture day where 

students can dress up in traditional clothes which is an amazing event for all students and 

staff. I hope that this appeals to you as you can also be involved in amazing activities such as 

this.  

Hope you all have a great summer break and are looking forward to starting in September… 

See you all soon!  

Best wishes  

Miss Lochan  


